
 

 

24th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 2 trip  

As one of the children’s Parker 50’s, Year 2 have chosen to go Pizza Express to make their own 

Pizzas. 

The trip will take place on the morning of Thursday 30th November. Children will not need to 

arrive at school any earlier and will be returning in time for lunch.  

We are asking for a parental contribution of £3.00 which will go towards the cost of insurance 

and transportation, school are subsidising the remainder of the cost. 

Please return the attached permission slip and AB form together with payment to the class 

teacher or office by Wednesday 29th November. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M Homer 

Class Teacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Year 2 trip 30th November 2017 

 

I give permission for ………………………………………………….to attend the trip to Pizza Express. 

I enclose £3.00 towards the cost of the trip. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………….Parent/Carer 

 


